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15​th​ March 2020 

Dear Parents,  
 
                                                        ​Coronavirus – COVID-19  

 
It has certainly been an interesting week with regards to the news and media coverage 
regarding the virus.  
 
As a cluster of schools (Stratford St Mary, East Bergholt Primary, Capel St Mary & Bentley 
and Copdock) we met at the end of the week to work on a risk assessment/action plan for all 
our schools; both for actions now and if we are told to close later on. The Plan is very 
comprehensive and was greed by us all. 
 
We are also keeping up to date with the latest government guidance.   
 
I would be very grateful if you could read the literature contained in the link below. 
 
DFE - ​Stay at Home Guidance​ and follow the guidance. 
 
We will of course keep you updated, however, if you require any further information, please 
do not hesitate to speak with myself or with one of the teachers. 
 

Mrs Bilner 

Headteacher  

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-people-with-confirmed-or-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection

